
PAN Meeting with the Honourable Mitzie Hunter  
(Scarborough—Guildwood) 

 
On May 12, 2017, PAN representative 
Mohammad Naqvi, EIT and GLP 
representative Narayana Asogan, P.Eng. met 
with the Honourable Mitzie Hunter. Minister 
Hunter is Ontario’s Minister of Education. 
 
The focus of this constituency meeting was 
OSPE’s labour market report, “Crisis in 
Ontario’s Engineering Labour Market.” The 
report has not only served as the basis of 
numerous Queen’s Park and constituency 
meetings, but it also received much attention 
from the public, media, and engineering 
community after its release in January 2015. 
 
Minister Hunter was familiar with OSPE and 
recommended that the Society follow-up with 
the Minister of Labour with respect to the 
findings from the 2015 report. 
 
In addition to sharing key findings from OSPE’s report, Mohammad and Narayana provided 
Minister Hunter with an overview of OSPE and PEO’s distinct roles as the advocacy and 
regulatory bodies, respectively.  
 
Thank you to Mohammad and Narayana for their dedication to the engineering profession, and 
thank you Minister Hunter for meeting with OSPE! 

 
 

From left to right: GLP representative Narayana 
Asogan, P.Eng., the Hon. Mitzie Hunter, and 
Mohammad Naqvi, EIT.  


